The Governors of Our Lady Star of the Sea are seeking to employ a new member of Wrap Around Care Staff to join our well-established staff team. We are looking for someone who is enthusiastic, flexible and who can work with all members of the school community, to strive to live our school mission statement: 'we are precious in his eyes', through all actions, thoughts and words. At Our Lady's we know that the extended school day is an important part when children need to feel secure, happy and have the opportunity to participate in constructive, healthy play. We are seeking to find someone who will work hard, enjoy their time with our children and provide a consistent, measured approach to the role.
